RAPID CITY FIRE DEPARTMENT

Prepare, Prevent, Protect

To: Mayor Kooiker

From: Fire Chief Mike Maltaverne

Subject: Computer Software-Personnel Management
Date: Aug. 2, 2011

The Fire Department is requesting authorization for Mayor and Finance Officer to sign purchase
agreement, license and annual service agreement with TeleStaff: Public Safety Personnel Management
Software.

Funding source for purchase is an unbudgeted reimbursement from a previous Assistance to Firefighters
Grant (AFG).

Total Initial Acquisition $30,600
Computer Hardware S$5,800
License for Staff of 135 $4,158
Web Access $2,646

Total $43,204



